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Carmarthen Breakthro’ 

 

Dates 

 May ½ term  

Red 5th  1st June 

Purple 12th  29th May   

Blue 19th  30th May   

Green 26th  31st May   

Please remember to let Emyr know if 

your child is attending. 

 

 

Pen Blwydd Hapus!! Contact us 

Emyr- 07772078634 

Base- 01267 290 136 

Email- admin@carmarthen-breakthro.co.uk 

 

 

100 Club 

April Draw 

1
st

 Prize £25 No. 35 C.Reynolds  

2
nd

 Prize £10 No. 27 Carly Williams  

 

If anyone would like to join the 100 club, please speak 

to Emyr 

Here is another full Newsletter, if you wish to add 

something to our newsletter, please get in touch 

We are also looking for new committee 

members; contact Emyr for more details 

07772078634. The committee meet monthly, 

and help with the smooth running of Breakthro’.  

POLITE NOTICE 

Due to insurance, children cannot enter Breakthro’ 

before 10am and MUST be collected by 4pm. A 

charge will be issued to any late collection. 

It has been brought to our attention that some children 

are bringing “friends “with them to Breakthro’. Please 

could you check and treat hair as needed. 

Thank you/ Diolch 

NEW MINIBUS 

Grand raffle books are now out, we’d be very grateful if you 

could sell as many as possible. 

Please return any sold or unsold books as soon as possible. 

 

When: Sunday June 17th 2018 

Where: Millennium costal path, Llanelli, 

 (Meet at Burry Port Harbour) 

Time: 11:00am 

All welcome, including dogs!!! 

 

All proceeds towards Carmarthen 

Breakthro, summer play scheme 

activities.  

Charity No: 518918 

 

A big thank you to everyone we supported our 

recent “Mind, Body & Spirit” event. An amazing 

£1,535 was raised, that will be go towards our 

minibus fund. Couldn’t make the event, don’t worry 

the next one will soon be here: 

Saturday July 14th  

Saturday October 13th 

Suday December 16th  


